
Duckling News 
September​ 2020 

Sept. Weekly Themes  Important Dates 
August 31  Dinosaurs Sept. 7​ closed 
Sept. 6       Family for Labor Day 
 Sept. 13    Human body Sept. 11​ Grandparent 
Sept. 20     Apples Day 
Sept. 27 Spirit week  
 

What Has Been Happening in the Pond? 
A big welcome to all the new ducklings in our room.  We are so happy to 
have you.  
The first weeks will be spent getting used to the new routines and 
expectations in our room.  If you have any questions please ask or email 
me, ​thornburglori1.bbc@gmail.com​.   It is a big jump from the Ladybug 
room to the Ducklings and we want to make this transition as smooth as 
possible. 
We will be working on using a utensil to eat with during meals.  Please 
encourage your child to use a fork or spoon when eating at home.  
Due to our current mask rules, we will not be inviting grandparents to BBA 
on Sept. 11, but we are going to make a special present for them.  Please 
let me know how many grandparents your child has so we can make the 
appropriate numbers of gifts.  
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